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From: Maria Laboy
To: Whitaker, Gregory; 
cc: Jack McCully; Sean Hagerott; 
Subject: Re: Hazardous Waste Compliance Inspection Report - JAM Environmental & Vacuum Services LLC
Date: Friday, March 08, 2013 12:34:40 PM
Attachments: FDEP Violation - Question 29.260.pdf 


Mr Whitaker: 
 
As per our telephone conversation yesterday morning, please find attached the corrected 
manifests with the generator and designated facility EPA ID number to correct Violation of 
rule 279.46(b)(2), question 29.260. We are sending the hard copies by mail as well. 
 
Please accept my apologies for the late response, I overlooked the due date by mistake. 
You can contact me at 954-625-2310 or 954-366-8810
 
Respectfully, 
 
Maria E. Laboy
 
 
 
On Thu, Feb 21, 2013 at 2:01 PM, Whitaker, Gregory <Gregory.Whitaker@dep.state.fl.
us> wrote: 


Mr. McCully, Hagerott, and Ms. Laboy, 


 


Please find attached a copy of the final hazardous waste compliance 
inspection report for the inspection conducted on November 28, 2012.  
Question number 29.260 on page 4 of the report still needs to be 
addressed.  Feel free to contact me with any questions concerning this 
compliance issue.  Please respond within five days or by February 27, 2013.  


 


Thank you, 


 


 


Greg Whitaker


Environmental Specialist II, Hazardous Waste Compliance/Enforcement


Florida Department of Environmental Protection - Southeast District
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400 N. Congress Avenue, Suite 200


West Palm Beach, FL 33401


561-681-6728, 561-681-6770 fax


Gregory.Whitaker@dep.state.fl.us


 


 


 


 


 


 
 
Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received from the 
department by clicking on this link DEP Customer Survey.


 
 
 
--  
Maria E Laboy
JAM Environmental & Vacuum Services LLC
228 SW 21st TER, Bldg. 6
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312
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